
IMPORTANT EVENT 
 
Dear Scott Estate & Baviaanskloof neighbours, 
 
You are invited to the formal public meeting for the Community Improvement District (CID) 
for our area. Representatives from the City of Cape Town will be attending. This meeting is 
to present the business plan and budget and forms part of the process of establishing the 
proposed CID. 
 
The official voting period for the CID commences as soon as this meeting has concluded and 
continues for approx 3 months. 
 
Venue: Kronendal Primary School Hall 
Date: 14th May 2019 
Time: 19:00 
 
Please do your utmost to attend; we look forward to seeing you. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
The SEBCID Team 


